
February 6, 2022  

Emails update to: schribins@optonline.net, lora.hugelmeyer@me.com,  lindaubxox@aol.com  

 

The Mid-Island Rotary has made the Good Counsel Homeless Pregnant 

Women’s shelter one of our priorities to assist this fiscal year. Thus far, 

during the recent holiday season, we’ve donated previously loved items in 

excellent condition to the shelter such as baby clothing and a child’s high 

chair. For the new year, we purchased new bed linen for each woman at the 

Staten Island shelter of Good Counsel. The bed linen sets include: a set of 

bedsheets, bed shirts, pillow cases, shams and a reversable comforter. We 

purchase ten sets, one for each current resident and one for the incoming 

resident. Each linen set varies in style to allow each woman at the shelter to 

choose the set which matches her own personality. It was our hope that this 

would help increase the women’s self-esteem. These bed linens will belong 

exclusively to each individual and she 

can take it with her once she leaves the shelter for permanent 

housing. In additional, we purchased individual pillows and 

towel sets for each woman in varying colors to allow them to 

match their bed linen or their personal preference; again, 

providing them with varying colors to help the ladies feel 

empowered with new items of their very own they can keep. 

Please check out some of the pictures provided to see items 

purchased.  

Live with passion,  

Dr. Charley Ferrer  

Member Mid-Island Rotary  

718-916-4124  

 

Receipts of total spent to date:  $640. 63  

See receipts below 
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